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April 23, 2013 
 
 
Chairman Todd A. Snitchler 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
RE:  Pre-Application Notification Letter  

In the matter of the application of AEP Ohio Transmission Company for 
a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the 
138kV Biers Run-Hopetown-Delano Transmission Line Project  
Case No. 13-0429-EL-BTX 

 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 
 
In its pre-application notification letter, which was docketed on April 5, 2013, AEP 
Ohio Transmission Company (AEP Transco) inadvertently failed to provide the 
complete address of the location of the public informational meeting.    
 
AEP Transco will hold the public informational meeting on Thursday, May 16, 2013 
at the Pioneer School of Developmental Disabilities, which is located at 11268 Co. 
Rd. 550, Chillicothe, Ohio 45601-9789.  The meeting will be held in the Courtyard 
Area, just left of the entrance, from 6:00-8:00 P.M.   
 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
//ss// Erin C. Miller   
Erin C. Miller 
Legal Counsel 
 
 
cc: Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff 
 
 

Erin C. Miller 
Legal Counsel 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-1637 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
ecmiller1@aep.com 
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